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Note to Teams

Following a review of the fuel flow data from the practice sessions the following change will be
applied for qualifying and the race.

The maximum fuel flow limit mFFMIllegal will be checked using a fuel flow filter frequency (parameter
fdmFFMFuelFilter) of 5Hz instead of the 10Hz currently configured in the FIA data version.

Due to time constraints before the qualifying session the FIA data versions will not be changed. The
revised monitoring will be processed by the FIA off-car.
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